



June 13, 2006



Dear Lisa and Chef David:

I just wanted to take a moment to tell you again how satisfied my company, as well as myself, is with the outstanding catering service provided by you and your staff. Under your supervision, our corporate and personal events are always exceptional and flawless. The food is delicious, from the appetizers to the dessert and we thank you for allowing us to choose the perfect menu for our events.

Your staff is very friendly and professional and does a great job accommodating our guests to make our events a success. Thank you for all the extra time and effort you put into the organization and planning of any special occasion we have. We have received numerous compliments on your services at each and every event.

On behalf of myself and Sherwin Williams, thank you for your outstanding services and we look forward to working with you in the future!

Best Regards, Jay Davisson